	<Parent Name>
<Parent Address>
	 
<School Name>

<School Address>

  <School Email>

                                      <Date>

	
	


Dear <Parent Name>
Admission to <School Name>
Pupil Name:  <Pupil Forename> <Pupil Surname>
Applying for Yr group: < Yr>

I am writing to let you know the outcome of your application for a school place for <Pupil Forename> at <School Name>. Unfortunately, we are unable to offer <Pupil Forename> a place as the school is full in the required year group.
If you are not happy with this decision, you can appeal to an independent appeal panel for a place. Please contact the school/Local Authority (delete as appropriate) for details about the appeals process. An appeal hearing will be arranged and usually held virtually to which you will be invited and/or contact your local County Councillor for support.
If you wish for your child’s name to be added to the school’s waiting list, please confirm in writing or email at <school email address>. We will contact you if a place becomes available in the future and your child has the highest priority for it.
If you are having trouble finding a school in the area with spaces, please contact the Kent County Council In Year Admissions Team at kentinyearadmissions@kent.gov.uk or phone 03000 41 21 21.
                            . 

Yours sincerely

<Head Teacher Name>
Head Teacher
